
For the good of the Board, and to fulfill its fiduciary responsibilities to the Community, the Board must 

first govern itself and allow no personal agenda to bias that loyalty to the community, in which the 

Board must at all times work in the best interests of the membership as a whole. Good Community 

begins with a good Board that effectively fulfills its responsibilities without personal bias, or limited 

agendas. Director Stone has clearly communicated to the Board a refusal to abide by these principles.  

Director Jeremy Fash (Stone O’Daugherty) was therefore removed from the office of Vice President, and 

from his Board seat, as a result a unanimous vote of the Board Directors. 

 

 


